UNIVERSITY OF MARYLAND
SCHOOL OF MEDICINE
DEPARTMENT OF SOCIAL AND PREVENTIVE MEDICINE

DIVISION OF GLINICAL INVESTIGATION
600 Wyndhurst Avenue
Baltimore, Maryland 21210

August 6, 1976

Henry W. Blackburn, M.D,

Laboratory of Physiological

Hygiene, School of Public Health

University of Minnesota

Stadium Gate 27

Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455 \)/
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Dear Henry:

/\“

Before leaving for vacation, I would like to confirm < §

our appointment at the Stadium at 9:00 a.m. on August 20,

I hope that Dr. Prineas will also be available. You would
o or if you could arrange for me a meetanv-

' place either jointly-er—afEef our meeting

s-being éonsidered for that symposium. 2
With warm regards from house to house / !
N

Cordlally yours, .
ol ; /
L )
K imt, M.D,, Dr. P.H.

* >

Professor and Director W

o—

CRK/rh

P.S. I am just coming from a lengthy meeting with the FDA
auditors. One item of interest to you is that they
want copies of the ECG' tracings for all patients who
died and 21 representing the living (baseline ECGs).
They intend to have these re~read according to the
Minnesota code and compare it with the published readings

You can of course imagine why they want to do that.




